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Merton Lane,

| would like to express my opinion regarding the proposed development of Merton Lane. This area has been an easily
accessed haven for walkers, joggers and dog walkers, and has provided Canterbury residents with all the advantages of
a rural environment as opposed to the urban sprawl of Wincheap. Gradually our city has withessed an erosion of its
green space and this will expand with the current plans to build houses in South Canterbury including Merton Lane. Helen
Perkins.
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